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November 7, 2006 TO: PENSION COMMITTEE No. 37-06 PENSION OPERATIONS ADVISORY
COMMITTEE No. 35-06 RE: REVISED DRAFT COMMENT LETTER ON DOL PROPOSED
REGULATION ON QUALIFIED DEFAULT INVESTMENT ALTERNATIVES Attached for your review
is a revised draft comment letter on the Department of Labor’s proposed regulation
regarding default investments in participant-directed individual account plans.1 We have
revised the letter to reflect various comments and suggestions provided to us by members.
Please review the letter carefully and let us know if you have any further comments by
noon on Thursday, November 9, 2006. Comments are due to the Department of Labor by
November 13, 2006. Please contact me at 202/326-5821 or ebarone@ici.org or Mary
Podesta at 202/326-5826 or podesta@ici.org with your comments or questions. Elena
Barone Assistant Counsel Attachment (in .pdf format) 1 See Memorandum to Pension
Committee No. 36-06 and Pension Operations Advisory Committee No. 34-06 [20524],
dated October 31, 2006.
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